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On the eve of the International Day for Biological Diversity, the Eco Club of Shyam Lal College 

organized an online student presentation on the theme "Turtle Security Awareness for a Sustainable 

Future." The event took place on May 22, 2023, in collaboration with the Department of 

Environment, NCT of Delhi. The objective of the event was to emphasize the significance of turtle 

security awareness in ensuring a sustainable future. Turtles play a crucial role in maintaining the 

health and sustainability of our planet's ecosystems. However, they face numerous threats, including 

habitat loss, climate change, pollution, and poaching. Approximately 40 students actively participated 

in the event, displaying their enthusiasm for turtle conservation. The presentations delivered by the 

students shed light on the importance of protecting turtles and highlighted the various challenges they 

face. They also proposed strategies and solutions to promote turtle security and ensure their survival. 

 

 



 

  

 


